## Appendix: Santa Claus, Thank You Letter



Dear 'The real actual Santa',

We cannot thank you enough for the incredible contribution you made to the annual Rockboro Christmas festivities.

Obviously Christmas would not be Christmas without the great man himself and I am delighted to report that this year's Santa 'the real actual Santa' - as reported to Miss Tracey in Junior Infants – was off the Richter scale.

It has been amazing to hear such incredible reactions from children and parents alike who were absolutely transported the moment they went through the door and which are testament to the thought, time and great attention you gave to every aspect of the experience.

I want to thank you sincerely on behalf of the entire Rockboro community for making such a special day for so many children and creating an experience that they will never forget.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Fuchsia Fishbourne - Chair

Rockboro Committee